
Tuesday, 3rd November 2015 

 

Enterprise Bargaining Process - Industrial Action  
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to keep you informed about industrial action that will occur at our school this 
week. This industrial action is linked to enterprise bargaining negotiations currently being 
undertaken within Queensland Catholic schools. 
 
The majority of teachers and staff at Holy Cross who are members of the Independent 
Education Union, recently voted to take industrial action in the form of a two (2) one (1) hour 
work stoppages that will take place on 5th November 2015.  
 
 Action is now scheduled to take place for a: 

 60 min stoppage of work scheduled for Thursday, 5th November  – 8:30am-9:30am 
 60 min stoppage of work scheduled for Thursday, 5th November  – 9:30am-10:30am 

 
 
Holy Cross will be able to operate with supervision only, provided for this time. 
  
While we are sorry that this action will disrupt our usual school routines, Holy Cross 
Administration respect the right of employees to take appropriate industrial action. 
 
We invite you to contact us if you have any concerns or require further information.  
 
Kind Regards 
 
Yours Sincerely,  

 

Administration Team 

Holy Cross Catholic Primary School 

 


